



URGENT BUSINESS TUESDAY, 18 AUGUST 2015

Please find enclosed Urgent Business Notice in connection with the following:

UB95 SUBSTITUTE MEMBERS FOR OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY (Pages 1 - 3)

In the absence of the Chief Executive, the Chief Officer (Governance) consulted with the Chairman of the Council Business Committee to take the Urgent Business Decision set out below. The reason for the urgency in this case being that having to wait until the next meeting of Council (23rd September) or Council Business Committee (5th November) would mean that the Labour and Green Groups would not have the opportunity to utilise substitute members on the Overview and Scrutiny bodies scheduled to meet on the 8th and 9th September 2015.

(1) That the appointment of Councillor Biddulph as substitute member for the Labour Group for Budget and Performance Panel and Councillors Mills and Wilkinson as substitute members for the Green Group for the Overview and Scrutiny Committee, be approved.

Queries regarding these documents

Please contact Liz Bateson - Democratic Services - telephone 01524 582047, or email: ebateson@lancaster.gov.uk.

Democratic Services, Town Hall, Dalton Square, Lancaster LA1 1PJ

Published on TUESDAY, 18 AUGUST 2015